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            FDOT to Host a Public Hearing for a Roadway Project 

State Road (SR) 932/NW 103 Street/West 49 Street  

from SR 826/Palmetto Expressway Interchange to East 5 Avenue 

 

Miami, FL – The Florida Department of Transportation District Six (FDOT) will host a public hearing for two 

roadway improvement projects along SR 932/NW 103 Street/West 49 Street from SR 826/Palmetto 

Expressway Interchange to East 5 Avenue, in Miami-Dade County. Construction is expected to begin in 

September 2017 and last for about nine months. The estimated construction cost of the project is $2 million. 

The public hearing will be held from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. on Tuesday, November 1, 2016 at Miami-Dade 

College, Hialeah Campus Room 5101-B, 1780 West 49 Street, Hialeah, FL 33012. The entrance is located 

on West 17 Court. Parking lot five is reserved for all attendees. The hearing will begin as an open house, 

from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m., with a formal presentation starting at 6:30 p.m. Graphic displays will be shown during 

the hearing, and FDOT representatives will be available to discuss the project. 

The proposed work for this project includes:  

Project ID: 434768-1-52-01 SR 932/NW 103 Street/W 49 Street from SR 826/Palmetto Expressway 

Interchange to West 12 Avenue   

 Repaving affected medians 

 Modifying existing medians 

 Widening W 16 Street to add additional east and westbound turn lanes at the intersection of NW 103 

Street 

 Improving turning lanes 

 Modifying existing driveway access  

 Installing high emphasis crosswalks 

 Replacing and repairing street lights 

 Improving traffic signals 

 Upgrading pedestrian and roadway signs 

 

Project ID: 434768-2-52-01 SR 932/NW 103 Street/W 49 Street from West 12 Avenue to East 5 Avenue  

 Improving traffic signals 

 Upgrading pedestrian and roadway signs 

 Modifying existing medians 

 Improving turning lanes 

 Installing high emphasis crosswalks 

 Upgrading pedestrian crosswalk push buttons 

---More-- 
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Please contact Public Information Specialist Monica Diaz if you have any questions at 305-573-0089 or email 

at Monica@iscprgroup.com.  

FDOT encourages public participation without regard to race, color, national origin, age, gender, religion, 

disability or family status. Persons who need special assistance under the Americans with Disabilities Act of 

1990 or who need translation services (free of charge) should contact Jeannine Gaslonde at 305-470-5349 or in 

writing to FDOT, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, FL 33172 or by email at: Jeannine.Gaslonde@dot.state.fl.us 

at least seven days prior to the public hearing. 
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